
Dear Suzuki Parents/Guardians, August 2018

Welcome to our Suzuki community!

To register, please fill out our SCCPS Registration Form for New Students (attachment 1). This 
year, there is a discount for siblings in the regular tuition category. (1st Sibling yearly tuition is 
$750, not $1000.)

Scholarship eligibility is determined by completing the CPS Free Lunch Form. All families that 
want a Suzuki scholarship need to  fill out the CPS Free Lunch Form EVEN if their school is a 
Community Eligible School.

If you want a scholarship please complete attachment 2. Mail this form to:
Dr. Isidore Rudnick, CPS Fine Arts Manager, 2651 Burnet Ave., Cincinnati OH 45219. Parents 
may also drop the form off to Dr. Rudnick at the board office. Please have the forms mailed or 
dropped off no later than September 15th.

PLEASE Do not give your Suzuki Teacher, your classroom teacher or the school office 
the CPS Free Lunch Form for an application for a Suzuki Scholarhship. Do NOT complete 
the Free Lunch Form online at the CPS website for a Suzuki Scholarship.

Please pay Suzuki Tuition Fees online at our website www.suzukicps.org or by mailing it in to 
the PO Box address on our SCCPS Registration Form.

Please do not give the school office the Suzuki Tuition Fees.

The string group lesson dates and times are in attachment 3 and the flute group information is in 
attachment 4.

We look forward to creating beautiful music together! We know that Suzuki music lessons are 
successful when students regularly attend both private lessons and group classes, and when 
students listen to the recordings and practice daily. Group classes are an integral part of the 
method and should not be considered optional. Please make them a priority in your family 
schedule.

Please call or email me with any questions.
Thank you,

Ms. Nadine Monchecourt
Suzuki Collaborative of CPS
www.suzukicps.org
ms.nadinecello@gmail.com
513.544.6838
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